
METROPOLITAN AIRPORTS COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF EAW AVAILABILITY & PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MINNEAPOLIS-ST. PAUL INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (MSP) 
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT WORKSHEET FOR  
TERMINAL 1 – 2023 CONCOURSE G INFILL – Pod 2-3 

 
Notice is hereby given that on the 3rd day of October 2022 at 10:30 A.M. in MSP Terminal 1 
Room LT-3048A, the Metropolitan Airports Commission (MAC) will hold a public hearing at its 
regularly scheduled Planning, Development & Environment Committee meeting to receive 
testimony relative to the Environmental Assessment Worksheet (EAW) prepared for proposed 
improvements at MSP. The MSP Terminal 1 - 2023 Concourse G Infill – Pod 2-3 Project 
includes expansion of the terminal building footprint and renovation of space within the terminal 
at the ground, main, and upper levels. The project will enhance the customer experience in 
Concourse G. 
 
Agencies listed on the current Minnesota EQB distribution list have been notified regarding 
availability of the electronic EAW document on the Metropolitan Airports Commission (MAC) 
website at https://metroairports.org/environment-assessments-and-environmental-
assessment-worksheets. Hard copies are available upon request. 
 
Written comments will be accepted until October 27, 2022. Written comments can be submitted 
via email to shona.mosites@mspmac.org, submitted in-person at the public hearing, or mailed 
to: 
 
Metropolitan Airports Commission 
Attn:  Shona Mosites 
MSP Concourse G Infill EAW Comments 
6040 28th Avenue South 
Minneapolis, MN 55450 
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